From: Anne Maureen McKeating

To: City Clerk
Subject: Food trucks on Redwood
Date: Monday, July 22, 2024 9:09:05 AM

That Redwood Avenue is not an appropriate street for food trucks .
It is a busy street with limited parking.
Food truck customers are now taking up the few parking we have left.

They are blocking the visibility of the businesses on Redwood Street, which are already struggling .

They shouldn’t not be placed in front of brick and mortar restaurants with extremely high overhead that are
struggling to stay open themselves.

We love food trucks, and want them to do well, but a more appropriate part of downtown would be better for
everyone.

Placement on Laurel Street or Franklin near City Hall would be less contentious.

Sent from my iPhone
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